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Press Release
New COO and Head of Production 

We are very pleased to announce the return of Mr. Trevor Fenlon as the new 

COO and Director of Production of WINDY SCANDINAVIA AB in Västervik. 

Trevor Fenlon held the same position in Windy Scandinavia AB from 2007 to 

2013 when he was offered the position as Director of Production at Van Dutch 

in the US. 

With valuable experience and new knowledge of modern boat production, we 

welcome Trevor back to Windy Scandinavia AB. He will be adding strength and 

dynamics to the organization in Västervik. 

The Windy Scandinavia AB Trevor left in 2013 is far from Windy Scandinavia AB 

today. The challenges and opportunities ahead are tasks we know Trevor will 

handle professionally and with a firm hand on the wheel.  

Trevor Fenlon, COO and Jan Henrik Stibe, CFO are both reporting to Knut 

Heiberg-Andersen, CEO & President. 

With new focus on improved production, - logistics, - project management and 

sales, we have seen it necessary to restructure our organization to a leaner 

level. 

Trevor Fenlon will be working with many from his old competent team but also 

new members have been added to this team.  

Trevor starts new position on November 1. 2018 and we wish him all the best 

of luck and success in his new job. 

Contact person: Jan-Henrik Stibe, CFO, Windy Scandinavia AB, +46 70-182 15 61 

Knut Heiberg-Andersen, CEO, Windy Scandinavia AB


